NEED I SAY MORE... ?

e

Our sympathy to Arlene Wheeler whose husband was killed
in an auto accident over the Fourth of July weekend.
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July 16 the sky over the plant was filled with some of the

wildest boost gliders ever seen. |t wasn't really an invasion,

just the first intfracompany model rocket contest. It was an
hour and 15 minutes of great fun and the novices have a

I lrigh'r to crow - they beat the pros all hollow.

see next page



The first place went to Judy Davidson (above) and Margie
Prather took second.

A large crowd of employees and other spectators were
present = many wishing they had taken part.

For the one who enjoyed himself the most, take a look
at the back page photo.
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Paula Clark is praying either for the end of the shift -
or strength!

The name badge with this Launch Pad is intended to make
it easier for new employees (and a few of us older ones

with poor memories) to get acquainted. Lets all help out.
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Happy Birthday to Ellen Persinger and Terry McDonald.
Ellen-July 27 and Terry-July 29.

Congratulations to Margaret Babcock and her husband,
Arthur, on their silver wedding anniversary, July 28.

Helen Cole came as close to death the 20th as she wants.
Lightning struck her! Knocked her out (and to the floor)
and creamed a table lamp. All this occurred through a
picture window! Helen has a burned right forefinger, bent
ring and singed right forearm as momentos - Life suddenly
looks much sweeter.

We have one newcomer - her name is Alice White, she
is married, lives in Penrose and has 3 children; Debra,
Peggy and Steven. Her home away from home is the
woodshop on the graveyard shift.

Good News! The dependent insurance did go through. It
was effective July 2 and a certificate will soon be arriving
for each employee.



